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THE SCOTT PRACTICE
Greenfield Lane, Balby, Doncaster, DN4 0TG

Tel: 01302 850546  Fax: 01302 851940


Patient group meeting
Monday 14th November 2016

Present:

Ann Evans

Keith Evans

Judy Court

Susie Sykes

Ann Pease

Rose Fells

Paula Rankin

Apologies Chris and Michael Tobin-hill.

The minutes of the last meeting were accepted, there were no matters arising.

Missed appointments

There has been no improvement in the number of appointments missed. At the moment the practice can only send text reminders to people who have explicitly consented to receive them. The practice is piloting a new system which can send tests to any patient unless they opt out. No texts will be sent to children aged 14-16 as some of these will have their parent’s telephone numbers and at this age they could be attending alone, so the decision was made to exclude them from texts for confidentiality reasons.

Complaints and compliments

The forms and box have been moved, as discussed in the last meeting but we have still only had one form returned. The text system we are piloting will also send patients a text following their appointment asking them to rate their experience so hopefully we will start to see an increase.

Talk on living through Chemotherapy

Susie has kindly offered to give a talk about her experience of chemotherapy. It was agreed to do this on Monday 23rd January 2017. We will post on Facebook, website, put information on the notice board and ask the doctors to promote to their patients as well.

Susie will come up with some wording for the adverts.

Flu jabs

This is starting to tail off now. Rose will send text reminders to all those who haven’t had theirs once the new text system is up and running. 

Next year it has been agreed to hold clinics on 16th and 23rd September from 9 – 1.30.

We will run next year as booked appointments as this year’s walk in clinic was not very successful.

Doncaster PPG

Ann fed back on the recent Doncaster group meeting. The group now has a chair (Norma from Tickhill practice). There is a new Healthwatch representative who is keen to work with the group. The group aim to set a plan for the coming year but this wasn’t achieved at the last meeting.
Up to two members from each practice group is invited to attend the group. Rose will send round information for the next meeting when she receives it.

AOB

Dr Wilkinson will be leaving the practice at the end of January 2017 to move to Epworth.

Dr Liz Gomersall will be joining the practice in January.

Ann resigned as Chair of the group due to pressures from her charitable interest Young Gamblers Education. Ann will continue to attend the meetings when she can.

The group thanked Ann for her work as Chair.

Any member interested in taking over as Chair please let Rose know for discussion at the next meeting.

We need to push membership of the group again. Will post on Facebook and advertise in the surgery and get the Doctors to mention the group to their patients.

Next meeting

Monday 9th January 2017  1.30pm

Merry Christmas everyone

Partners:    J R Corlett,   K M S Lee,  L D Britten, R A Fells, A N Bray,  
I R Seymour, K E Mansfield, D Singh, L Cawley, J Wilkinson, A Slattery
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